
The Honorable Earle E. Morris, Jr., 1983 WL 181707 (1983)

 © 2015 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works. 1

1983 WL 181707 (S.C.A.G.)

Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

January 10, 1983

*1  In Re: Terminal Leave for Elected Officials to Receive

The Honorable Earle E. Morris, Jr.
Comptroller General
Post Office Box 11228
Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Earle:
In connection with the application which you may receive for terminal leave from constitutional officers, I advise that the
opinion written by Mr. Coleman on June 11, 1976, was superseded by an opinion dated October 5, 1976, and prepared by
Stephen T. Savitz, Assistant Attorney General. I wrote to Mr. Ralph Magoffin, Deputy Commissioner, S. C. Department of
Agriculture, on October 5, 1976, and incorporating and sending to him a copy of the memo from Mr. Savitz. I advised him that
elected officers were not entitled to sick leave nor are they entitled to terminal leave.

This information was recently given to Mr. Bryan Patrick, who is leaving the office of Agriculture Commissioner, and he will
not apply for nor receive terminal leave; nor will I apply for or receive terminal leave on my departure from office.
 Very truly yours,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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